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As part of its Net Requirements Transparency process, on July 31, 2014 BPA published the 

Slice/Block and Block customers’ FY2013 and forecast FY2015 Total Retail Load (TRL) and 

Dedicated Resource data.  A review and comment period followed, which was closed on 

August 14, 2014.  

 

During the comment period, Snohomish submitted an updated TRL energy and peak 

forecast for January 2015 – September 2015.  The updated amounts incorporated specific 

unanticipated events that had occurred in Snohomish’s distribution system.  The updated 

TRL energy forecast was decreased by 6 annual aMW and the TRL peak forecast amounts 

decreased between 1.5 MW – 2.5 MW per month.   

 

All changes described above are in red font in the final data published on 

September 30, 2014. 

 


